

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES & CORPORATE SERVICES

LGBTQ2S Employee Training Plan

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the report of the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance Department, dated October 9, 2018, be received as information;
- 2. That LGBTQ2S training be mandatory for all senior managers within an appropriate timeframe as determined by the General Manager; and
- 3. That the training be offered to members of City Council and that a report be provided regarding attendance.

History

At the October 9, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services meeting, a report from the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance dated October 9, 2018 was considered.

Attachment

October 9, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance.